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RE: Docket No.: 050192-WS; Central Sumter Utility Company, L.L.C.'s Application for 
Original Water and Wastewater Certificates 
Our File No.: 38056.01 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Pursuant to the Commission's Order dated August 15,2005, Order No. PSC-05-0844- 
PAA-WS, Central Sumter Utility Company files the following report on its development: 

1. The Utility has obtained its Water Use Permit and is awaiting its Wastewater 
Treatment Plant Construction Permit. 

2. The Utility anticipates that it will file an application for approval of its rates 
and charges with the Commission in late 2008. The Utility is expected to 
begin providing service in 2009. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call. 
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